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FCC Meeting Minutes 3/21/23
This meeting was held at the Town Hall in Assonet and began at 6:30pm.

Present were Courtney Brightman, Nicole Davignon, Sara Dudley, Jeannine
Ludocivitz, and Jay and Abby Michaels (via telephone).

There was a unanimous vote to postpone the reading of the previous
meetings minutes.

We discussed sending out personal letters to the 2023 grant recipients.
Jeannine will send those out once she has a template.

There was a unanimous vote to not have an Easter Event this year.

The council briefly discussed the upcoming Earth Day event and it was
decided that we did not have enough lead time to add to the event (planned
by Carols Lopes) and will discuss it next year.

We spent some time discussing recruitment to our council as several
members will be leaving this year. Nicole will post on Facebook and Abby
will reach out to the Senior Center to have an item posted on the Council
on Aging Newsletter.

Abby updated the Council on the progress on the art show. We will set a
budget for refreshments as well as flowers to give away for Mothers Day
(the second day of the art show) at our next meeting.

We will have fruit, coffee, tea, sparkling water and a charcuterie board.

Abby will reach out the town Board of Health about restrictions/serve save
guidelines for refreshments.

We set hours for the Art Show. It will be held on Saturday May 13 from
4-8pm and Sunday from 1-4pm. The Harper and the Minstrel will play
music from 6-8pm on Saturday.

Nicole will make posters for the event to post at various places in town.



There was a unanimous vote to postpone discussion of holding a car show
until our next meeting as John Remedis was not present.

The Council aiso discussed disincorporating the annual Tree Lighting event
and turning it over to the town Selectmen or having it go to another
committee. A unanimous vote was made to do so.

The next meeting date was set for April 20th at 5pm at the town hall.

There was a unanimous vote to adjourn at 7:15pm.



